

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students,

Just some reminders for the upcoming week:

Monday, Oct 21 PAC meeting (7:00 pm cafeteria)

Wednesday, Oct 23 Team Planning - first period classes begin at 9:55 am

Parent/Teacher interviews (4:00 - 7:00 pm)

Friday, Oct 25 Pro D Day -School not in session

Parent Teacher Conferences

Please see the following link for scheduling information.

PAC meeting this coming Monday, Sept 21 at 7pm in the Cafeteria!

Join us to learn about what is going on at OBH.

This is an opportunity to hear news and updates from the school principal and to discuss important issues pertaining to the school with other parents.

Come a few minutes early to meet with other parents and socialize. At 7pm we will start our meeting.

Looking forward to seeing all of you.

From the Career Center...

Oak Bay will be hosting a UBC Okanagan information session on October 30th in the theatre from 6:30pm to 8:00pm. Students and parents are invited to learn about the Okanagan Campus and Programs. Discover what it's truly like to be part of their close-knit, vibrant community, renowned for its world-class academics and over 300 days of sunshine. Don't miss this chance to gain authentic insights and discover the exciting opportunities that await you at UBC's Okanagan campus. To register please click the link.

https://account.you.ubc.ca/s/event-details?eventId=a0IJQ000002k6vhYAA

TAKE OUR KIDS TO WORK DAY - NOVEMBER 6, 2024

As part of our commitment to fulfill the expected outcome for the Career Education curriculum, grade 9 students and parents/guardians are invited to participate in the annual job shadow "Take Our Kids to Work" day that takes place on Wednesday, November 6th. The primary objective of *Take Our Kids to Work* is to link classroom learning with the workplace. This job shadowing initiative allows the entire community – parents, teachers, employers and workers – to play a part in the career development of Grade 9 students, and it supports learning outcomes for Career Life Explorations.

Consent forms with more information went home with grade 9 students this week. Parents please sign the forms and have your child return them by Thursday, October 24th to their Block A teacher.

Roxanne Taggart

EducationPlannerBC invites parents, families, and student supporters to join our virtual presentation on Wednesday, November 13th, 2024.

Learn about post-secondary education and career opportunities, as well as tools to best support your student in planning for their future. The information will be especially helpful for families with students in grades 10-12.

Come explore our website! Search thousands of programs, get to know trades, and discover career paths. Find helpful resources, including financial aid options, admission requirements, FAQs, and the Glossary. Learn how to create an account, save programs, paths, and careers to My List, and apply to post-secondary in B.C.

EducationPlannerBC with SD 61, 62, 63, 64- South Island and Gulf Island School Districts

Wednesday, November 13, 2024 6:30 pm- 7:45 p.m.

Registration is required. The session will be on MS Teams.

Register <u>here</u>.

For more information: support@educationplannerbc.ca